
 

Friday, 07 June 2019 

 

 

Dear Students 

Trip to ‘The British Library’ 

 

I am delighted to announce that the English Department is planning a trip to The British Library for 

‘English Grammar Day’ on Monday, 8th July 2019 from 09.30 to 17:00. 

The day promises to provide lively and relevant discussions on the evolution of language over time 

and its significance in today’s society. Experts from University College London and the University of 

Oxford will be speaking, they will also be available to answer questions afterwards. 

Year 12 students, on both the English Literature and the English language and Literature courses are 
invited to attend. And, whilst the trip is non-compulsory, we would strongly encourage you to attend. 

The trip costs £12.50, please using ParentPay by Friday, 14th June, and remember to note any 

medical information we should be aware of.  You are required to wear your normal school attire.  

Please remember to bring a topped up Oyster Card because we will be travelling by public transport. 

We will meet at Chigwell Station at 08:00, board the Central Line, get off at Liverpool Street and 
change for the Metropolitan Line to Euston Square Station. We will then walk to the British 
Library. 
 
As this is an all-day event, it is advisable to bring a packed lunch, or you can visit one of the many 
cafes or shops in the surrounding area. Tea and coffee will be provided free of charge during breaks.  
 
I do hope that you will be able to join us for what will be an informative and interesting event, designed 
to enhance your enjoyment of the subject and to extend your knowledge of grammar.  
 
Should you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me via email: 

khull@westhatch.essex.sch.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

K Hull (Mrs) 

English Department 
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